
1 

 

The Men’s Shed (North Shore) Trust 

August 2018 

Sheddies’ Chatter 

Welcome to the August 2018 Edition 

of Sheddies’ Chatter. 
Enjoyed another day at the Shed last Wednesday. I always 
get a lift the moment I walk through the door. It was really 
good to catch up with old friends and also meet some of the 
newer members. There is such a wide range of ages, skills 
and interests and the atmosphere is always warm and 
welcoming. 

Work is well under way on the Bunk Bed project for The Shed 
Magazine. The progress is being documented by The Shed 
Mag people. It is due to be published on 8th September and 
will make an interesting read. 

It will also be a good promo for our Shed. 

The Electronics Extension is getting closer and closer, with 
the fit-out under way. It’s starting to look interesting. 

I often get desperate for content in this newsletter, (Hence 
this rather thin edition) so please get in touch if you can 
think of anything that could be of interest. 

 

See you at The Shed 

Roger Curl, Editor Ph: 027 264 1932 

msnseditor@gmail.com 

 

Suicide Prevention and Mental Health 
With the tragic death of Greg Boyed recently, perhaps it’s timely to 
include some important contact details for some of the help 
services that are available. Depression/mental illness and anxiety 
can affect any one of us at any time and there is a growing public 
awareness  that it is far more common that we thought and not 
something to hide or be ashamed of. 

Lifeline: 24-hour phone counselling service 0800 543 354 

Need to talk? 1737 – free call or text any time to talk to a trained 
counsellor  
Depression Helpline (8am to 12 midnight) - 0800 111 757  
Suicide Crisis Helpline (aimed at those in distress, or those who are 
concerned about the wellbeing of someone else) - 0508 828 865 
(0508 TAUTOKO) 

Youthline:  0800 376 633, free text 234 or email 
talk@youthline.co.nz  
Healthline:  0800 611 116  
Samaritans:  0800 726 666  
If it is an emergency and you feel like you or someone else is at risk, 
call 111 immediately. 

Help - Tools etc. needed 
Our ‘stock’ to sell on TradeMe is getting very scarce and we 
need items of all sorts to sell to generate income and assist 
in The Shed’s running.  If you or friends are ‘down sizing’, or 
don’t need an item now we will take it off your hands. 
Power tools, hand tools, motor mowers, rotary hoes, garage 
and household items etc etc, large or small items - we are 
not too fussy. Anything to make a dollar on TradeMe ... 

Just let Dave Wardlaw 027 4747588 or 

Alan Collie 021 331090 know.     Thanks. 

Community Projects - Can You Help? 

There are plenty of community projects coming in and 
demand seems to be increasing. 

Projects on order or in progress include:  

¶ Sign boards for Progressive League 

¶ Notice board for Northcote Senior Citizens 

¶ Repair table for Coatesville Playcentre 

If you would like to work on any of these or other projects, 
please contact Dave Wardlaw at the Shed, or contact Larry 
Klassen by email:  msnsadmn@gmail.com 

Recently Completed Projects: 

¶ Cut and turn handles for Handle Solutions 

¶ Wooden eggs for ABC Best Start 

¶ Wooden eggs for Rangitoto Kindergarten 

¶ Wooden eggs for KINZ Myers Park 

¶ Cut and notch timber for pizza oven shelter 

¶ Thickness base for model ship 

Chris Bulkeley has been busy making wooden eggs for 
various kindergartens. He has also made some samples 

from various types of wood. They are proving very popular 
and he may have himself a full time job! 

mailto:msnseditor@gmail.com
mailto:msnsadmn@gmail.com
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A Blast from the Past 

Leonard has kindly passed on this article from the North 
Shore Times. It was published on 14th June 2013, in the very 

early days of the Shed. It makes for interesting reading. 
Great to see these three are still members too! 
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Dave hard at work on the wood lathe Mathius working on his bedside cabinet made from pallets 

Barry painting the notice board for 
Northcote Senior Citizens. 

Tama is building 2 guitars 

Around The Shed 

Chris making a nest for the wood lathe 
chuck drawer 
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The Extension is Finished!! 
Subject to the council final inspection the extension is finished.  Even though primarily for our electronics guys to use, as it will 
be a largely dust-free area those doing other things that need a dust-free environment will be welcome to use it. 

The project was started in 2016 soon after the completion of the engineering extension.  The list below gives some idea of 
what was involved once the trust board had given the go ahead and gives some idea why it took 2 years to get where we are 
today.  All inputs were done on a voluntary basis in members’ own time. 

¶ Negotiate with council to lease more of Elliott Reserve. 

¶ Get plans drawn up (Thanks Roger Curl) 

¶ Apply to council to get the conditions of the shed’s resource consent altered to include the extension. 

¶ Obtain quotes for the shed extension and all the materials needed for the fit-out as well as for the arboreal and 
drainage work that was required. 

¶ Raise the finance (thanks to the Lion Foundation for the $53,007 grant) 

¶ Enter into a contract with Totalspan for the supply and construction of the actual shed. 

¶ Have the actual construction take place. 

¶ Getting all the materials for the fit out on to the site. 

¶ Fit out the interior. 

All up the extension has cost a bit over $55,000 not including the value of the voluntary labour put in by members which is 
conservatively estimated as being in the order of $20,000.  The shortfall between the cost and the grant has been made up 
from the shed’s other income. 

A number of members have been involved with the fit-out and all are thanked for their efforts, but special mention must be 
made of Frank Fordham, who has spent many hours up the scaffold doing all the high work, and his willing helper Russell 
Simpson.  Without them completion would still be somewhere in the future. 

Before it can be used benches will need to be installed but that will happen over time as we see what the demand is for.  
However before that there are plans to put a small mezzanine floor (about 13sqm) in the higher part of the extension.  Work 
will start on this just as soon as we have sign off from the council.  This will be used for storage of materials etc that would be 
better off in a dust-free environment. 

 

Ross Miller 

Project Director  
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Stress Relief 
Picture yourself by a stream  

Birds are softly chirping in the crisp, 

cool mountain air  

No one knows your secret place  

You are in total seclusion from that 

hectic place called "The World"  

The soothing sound of a gentle 

waterfall fills the air with a cascade of 

serenity  

The water is clear. You can clearly 

make out the face of the person you are 

holding under the water  

Lance and Shelley, our sponsors from Barfoot and Thompson would like to 
offer you the opportunity to ask questions regarding Real Estate. They will 
email you with the answers and we will also post them in a Q&A forum in the 
Sheddies’ Chatter, keeping the enquirer confidential.  

"We feel that there are a lot of questions that people may not have a chance 
to ask us in person and this is your opportunity to ask any questions however 
big or small, while remaining anonymous." 

You can send your questions to Lance and Shelley: 

By email: 

s.boyed@barfoot.co.nz 

 

On Facebook messenger on Shelley Boyed and Lance Clarke Real Estate: 

https://www.facebook.com/shorerealestatenz/ 

 

View their Website: 

https://www.barfoot.co.nz/s.boyed 

Some common questions: 

Q:   Do I need to update my kitchen, bathroom, carpet before I sell?  

A:    Definitely not. Buyers come in wanting to add their touches to their new home. You need to weigh up the stress of having 
these renovations done, and the cost. You would not necessarily make the costs spent on the renovations back with the sale. 
Our new marketing features on the internet allow the buyers to change the colour of walls, benches and cabinetry etc to 
visualise how it would look when they have renovated. 

Q:   How long does it take to get my home on the market? 

A:    Your property can be live on the market a 2-5 days after we take photos. 

Q:   What do I need to do once I have decided to sell my house? 

A:   Give us a call. We will come around and go step by step through the process. You may be surprised how much we handle, 
and how little you have to do with preparations. We try and take the stress out of the whole process for you. 

Lance & Shelley’s Q & A Forum 

mailto:s.boyed@barfoot.co.nz
https://www.facebook.com/shorerealestatenz/
https://www.barfoot.co.nz/s.boyed
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 Major Supporters 

The Menôs Shed (North Shore) Trust,  PO Box 311012, Glenfield, Auckland 0747   (  442 2145 

The Men’ s Shed North Shore 

Address:  

Elliot Reserve 
34 Elliot Ave, (off James St) Glenfield 

Hours: 

Mon, Wed: 9:00am - 4:00pm 
Fri, Sat:       9:00am - 2:00pm 
Phone:  

09 442 2145 

website: 

 http://www.mensshednorthshore.org.nz/  

Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/Mens-Shed-North-Shore-
214684608553333/ - feel free to add comments or 
interesting stuff. 

Send your ideas, photos, comments or contributions to: 
msnseditor@gmail.com 

See me at The Shed, or phone 027 264 1932 

Lance Clarke & 
Shelley Boyed 

New Members: 
Welcome to the following new members who have joined 
the Men’s Shed North Shore since the last edition of The 
Sheddies’ Chatter:  

Please extend them a warm Sheddies’ welcome when you 
meet them. 

Angelo Bertolo 
Bimal Sheth 
Jeff Hollard 
Ken Williamson 
Paul Adams 
Vaughan Henderson 

Pravan Trivedi 
Alan Swafford 
Brett Gill 
Ashley Clarke 
Patricia Wright 
J. Pears 

September BBQ Lunch -All Welcome 
The next Barbeque will be at 12:00 on Wed 5th  September 

Sausages and bread will be provided. Feel free to bring your 
own salads, desserts etc. to share. Guests welcome! 

Please note, that the BBQ charge is $2 per sausage to cover 
costs. Please put your money in the dish provided. 

 

The Chooks-Ramblings from the Henhouse 

The year is more than half way through and our regular meet-ups 
have been a success. We have enjoyed meeting for coffee and chats 
and looking forward to our next coffee date, which will be at 10:30 
on Friday, September 7th at Kings Plant Barn, Porana Rd, Glenfield. 

If however the weather is inclement, I usually notify a change of 
venue, so please contact me either by phone on 021 465 046 or 
email at lifecoachsandyk@gmail.com if you are interested or want 
more info. 

Whilst it is not a book club, at one of our meet ups we enjoyed 
sharing our favourite book and discussing its merits. It was a lively 
discussion and it was really nice to share recommendations for 
future reading. We touch on various topics or just chat away 
enjoying the sunshine and each other's company. 

We would really love to see some new faces, so Sheddies please 
pass along this news to partners/wives/friends. All are welcome. 

For more information, please contact Sandy at the above ph or 
email. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me. We look forward to seeing 
you there. 

TTFN, Sandy. Prize Draw 
The August raffle for the restaurant voucher donated by Barfoot 
and Thomson sponsors Shelley Boyed and Lance Clarke was won by 
Bernard Gardner  

Shelley Boyed, Bernard Gardner and Lance Clarke 

http://www.mensshednorthshore.org.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/Mens-Shed-North-Shore-214684608553333/
https://www.facebook.com/Mens-Shed-North-Shore-214684608553333/
mailto:msnseditor@gmail.com
mailto:lifecoachsandyk@gmail.com

